
 

We are so close!! We need your help! 

Parents, please consider applying for meal benefits for the 2021-2022 school year by Feb 26. By 

submitting a qualifying application, families will also support the district in qualifying for additional 

funds to support students and learning! Also, the NC Department of Health & Human Services will soon 

begin collecting free and reduced lunch data from WCPSS to determine families that will receive 

additional Pandemic Electronic Benefits (P-EBT) that will be issued in the coming months! By not 

applying for these meal benefits, you will miss the opportunity to receive direct P-EBT funds for your 

family! 

 

Yes, meals will still be free for all students through June 2021 but we still need you to complete a meal 

benefits application so our school can be eligible for this extra funding next year. Information about 

applying for Meal Benefits for the 2020-21 school year can be found at www.wcpss.net/meals. Help our 

school continue to receive this funding by completing an application online at MySchoolApps.com. if you 

need help with this, please contact Sandra Ramirez Tapia at 919-365-8990. All information will remain 

confidential. The North Carolina Department of Health and Human Services in partnership with NC 

Department of Public Instruction today announced it will begin issuing additional benefits on Feb. 19, 

2021 through the Pandemic Electronic Benefit Transfer (P-EBT) program. These benefits will be received 

over several days starting Friday for those who already have an EBT card for Food and Nutrition Services 

or P-EBT benefits. 

 

The P-EBT program helps families purchase food for children whose access to free and reduced-price 

meals at school has been impacted by the COVID-19 pandemic. The program provides a benefit on an 

EBT card that can be used to buy food at authorized food and grocery retailers, including most major 

grocery stores. 

 

“Having enough healthy food every day is an essential part of children’s health and well-being,” said 

NCDHHS Deputy Secretary for Human Services Tara Myers. “The P-EBT program provides families 

essential help buying groceries for children who would normally have access to free and reduced lunch at 

school.” 

 

Families do not need to apply for P-EBT. Eligibility criteria are based on requirements from the U.S. 

Department of Agriculture. A school-aged child is eligible if their school participates in the National 

School Lunch Program and the student is eligible to receive free or reduced-price meals during the 2020-

21 school year. 

 

P-EBT benefits received in February 2021 will be for the months of August to December 2020 for those 

students who are eligible. Those who do not have a P-EBT card and are eligible during these months 

should anticipate receiving their cards in February or March. The total amount of P-EBT benefits put on a 

card will not be received at one time; benefits will be spread out over several days to avoid overwhelming 

those stores that accept EBT. P-EBT benefits will be issued retroactively in a monthly issuance starting in 

March as long as the child remains eligible. 
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Yours, 

Tina Zarzecki, Principal 

 

 

 


